
 

 

Circular no: SMSSS/ 23/September 2024                                                                                   Dated: September 13,2024 

 

Dear Parents  

Warm Greetings! 

This  is in reference to circular no. DE.23(386)/SchBr/SHP/2024/64-68, issued on July 11, 2024, by the Directorate of 

Education. 

 As we approach the monsoon season, we often face an increase in cases of Dengue, Chikungunya, and other infectious 

diseases. During this time, it is vital that we work together to protect the health and safety of our children, particularly 

while they are at school. At the school, we are taking every precaution to minimize the risk of mosquito-borne diseases. 

However, we also request your support in ensuring that all children are as safe as possible. 

To help in this effort, we kindly ask that you follow the advisory below: 

Advisory for Parents: 

1. Please ensure your child wears a full-sleeved uniform shirt and trousers to school. Girl students in classes III 

to VIII are permitted to wear plain black legging under the skirt for protection. 

2. Apply insect repellent to exposed skin to safeguard your child from mosquito bites. 

3. Teach your child to wash their hands thoroughly with soap and water before eating. 

4. Always check the expiry date of any packed food or drinks before consumption. 

5. Encourage your child to stay hydrated by drinking plenty of water and fluids before leaving for school. 

6. Please advise against consuming food, drinks, or snacks from roadside vendors, especially during this season. 

7. If your child is feeling unwell, kindly refrain from sending them to school. 

8. Ensure that no water is left standing in containers or around your home, as this creates an ideal environment 

for mosquitoes to breed. 

9. Change the water in flower vases daily to prevent the accumulation of stagnant water. 

As always, the safety and well-being of our students are our highest priorities. By taking these precautions, we hope 

to reduce the risk of illness and maintain a healthy school environment. 

We greatly appreciate your cooperation in making this campaign a success. Together, we can help ensure our 

children’s continued good health during this challenging season. 

With warm regards, 

 

Principal 
Ms. Simmi Bhatia 
 

 


